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 Michael Sarch COMMEMP

ER

2016/5492/P 21/11/2016  13:31:06 I wish to object to this application as an adjoining owner on the grounds that it proposes excessive 

development and will adversely affect the adjoins properties.

The depth of excavation will alter the water table and thus be prejudicial to nearby properties it is a 

gross overdevelopment of a small site and should not be permitted.

It will most particularly cause light and overlooking problems to the adjoining properties.

In an area where the clay soil can lead to settlement it is unwise to build the basement. 

The effect it will have on mature trees in a conservation area should be considered.

I understand that many local owners also oppose this application.

Please encourage the applicants to reconsider a less harmful refurbishment of this small mews house 

more inkeeping with its current character.

17Acol Road

London NW63AD

 Michael Sarch COMMEMP

ER

2016/5492/P 21/11/2016  13:31:1717Acol Road

London NW63AD

Page 7 of 16


